
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                Contact: Rep. Steffen  

June 3rd, 2025                (608) 237-9104 

 

Rep. Steffen Statement on Coal Piles Announcement 
 

Madison, WI—Today, State Representative David Steffen (R-Howard) released the following 

statement in response to the Brown County Board’s decision regarding the C. Reiss Co. coal piles: 

 

“For half a century, our community has endeavored to reclaim and repurpose this ¼ mile of downtown 

riverfront property. With today’s announcement, we now begin a new era of opportunity and 

excitements for downtown Green Bay” 

 

For more information, please contact the office of Representative Steffen at (608) 237-9104 or by email 

at Rep.Steffen@legis.wisconsin.gov.  
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